From: Azevedo, Antony <Antony.Azevedo@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 6:31 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Board of Ethics' Approval for travel 

 

Good Morning Mr. Berlin,

I hope all is well. 

My offical travel to Northern Virgina went well. I traveled alone on February 8, 2018, and on February 9, 2018, I worked with various members of Local, State and Federal governments. No swags or gifts of any value or kind was provided. 

The FBI paid all travel expenses  directly to the vendor.

Thank you.

V/R

Antony Azevedo
Chicago Police Department

